
 
 
The Boonton Board of Education is seeking individuals who 
graduated in 2011 who wish to retrieve their Special Education 
Records. Please submit a written request by clicking here. Please 
include your full name, date of birth, phone number and your 
current mailing address. 
 
Please be advised that unless a written request for records is 
submitted by October 15, 2018, such records will be submitted 
to the state for destruction. 
 
For more information, please contact the Office of Special 
Services at 973-335-9700 x2025 or send an email to 
tonia.merlino@boontonschools.org. 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?view=cm&tf=1&to=tonia.merlino@boontonschools.org&cc&bcc&su&body&fs=1

